
           20.06.2015 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

 

I would like to bring to your attention important issues about software 

procurement within the scope of the Scientific Research Projects (BAP). 

 

 

 Bilgi İşlem Merkezi (BİM) announced that a new licensing strategy had 

been adapted for MATLAB, and informed that this new type of license 

included 50 toolboxes (listed in the attached document) and could be 

used, free of charge, by academicians and students for both educational 

and research purposes. Only the requests for additional toolboxes will 

be taken into consideration by the BAP Committee. 

 

 Procurement of software licensed to our University, and serviced by 

BİM or University library is not supported by the BAP Committee.  The 

list of software serviced by BİM and University library can be accessed via 

the BİM website (by clicking the “Bilgisayar Desteği” [Computer Support] 

sub-menu under the “Hizmetler”  [Services] menu) and the Library 

website (by clicking the “Veritabanları” [Databases] sub-menu under the 

“Elektronik Servisler” [Electronic Services] menu), respectively. BİM or 

University library can be contacted for further information. 

 

 BAP can only support requests related to the research activities; 

requests for procurement of software to be used for educational purposes 

are not taken into consideration by the BAP Committee. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Prof. Ayşın Ertüzün 

Head of the BAP Committee 


